Porzio Principal Dr. Scott Chambers Recognized
by Washington, DC Super Lawyers 2015

April 23, 2015

Porzio, Bromberg & Newman P.C. proudly congratulates principal Scott A. M. Chambers, Pd.D., who has been recognized
by Washington, DC Super Lawyers 2015.

Dr. Chambers concentrates his practice in all areas of patent law, including licensing, patent infringement and validity
issues, patent prosecution, patent term extensions and client counseling. He is a skilled litigator and well-published author,
widely recognized as an authority in the field of patent law.

The selections for this esteemed list are made by the research team at Super Lawyers. Each year, the research team at
Super Lawyers undertakes a rigorous multi-phase selection process that includes a statewide survey of lawyers,
independent evaluation of candidates by the attorney-led research staff, a peer review of candidates by practice area and a
good-standing and disciplinary check.

For additional information about Super Lawyers and its selection process, please click here.
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